July 16, 2013

On behalf of the Noemi Pagan 5K Walk/Run, we are requesting
the use of the Black River Pavilion and the restrooms. Our event
is scheduled for Sunday, October 6, 2013 from 7 a.m. to 1 p.m.
The area will be used to set up tables for registration and for participants
to gather before and after the race. It would be our responsibility to
ensure the restrooms are cleaned at the completion of the event.

Thank you in advance for considering our request.
Best regards,

Committee member




